
Nursery - Year 6 Homework Expectations 

 Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Reading 
 
 
 

Sharing books and 
reading together. 

Sharing books and reading together. 
From Autumn 2: high frequency 

word reading each week, 1 reading 
book, twice a week.  

Reading for 20 minutes per day.  
This will be recorded in a reading journal and signed by an adult. Reading records will be 

checked and books will be changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  

Maths 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 Number 
bonds/Number 

facts/Times 
table practise. 
Sent home on 

a Monday, 
tested on 

Friday.   

Children will be given an overview at the beginning of the half term, which 
outlines the times table that they need to practise at home each week.  

The children will then have a times tables test on a Friday.  

 
 

Spelling 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learning letter sounds each week.   Children will be given an overview at the beginning of the half term, 
which outlines the spellings that they need to practice at home each 

week.  
The children will have a spelling test on a Friday.  

 

Topic 
 

 

 
 
 

 To reinforce the learning carried out in school, children will be expected to carry out one piece 
of topic homework a half term.  They will be provided with ideas but can also choose their own 

idea. These will be on display for parents to see after our termly learning assemblies.  

 

Vocabulary 
Development 

 

  
 

Weekly launchpad talk homework.   

Each half term, families will be given a ‘family talk homework’ where they will be asked to talk about a given topic. There will then be an opportunity for parents 
and carers to join the children for a special celebratory assembly to share what they have talked about.  

 

 

 


